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Building Report 
September 2022 BOE Meeting 

 
https://www.facebook.com/Wetmore-Schools-839200182793735/ 

 
 
Fall Sports:  Fall sports are underway.  Participation for each sport is:  HSFB-13, HSVB-10, HSCC-4,  
MSVB-12, MSFB-8 

 
Constitution Day:  Constitution Day will be recognized on Friday, September 16.  Constitutional activities 
will be incorporated into classrooms. 
 
Parent’s Night:  Parent’s and Volleyball student athletes will be recognized at Parent’s Night on Tuesday, 
October 4.  Parents and Football and Cross-Country student athletes will be recognized at Parent’s Night 
on Friday, October 14.  Parents and Cheerleading will also be recognized on Friday, October 14. 
 
Academic Recognition:  Grades 9-12 Academic Lettering Program took place on August 25, 2022.  
Students were recognized for their academic achievements and State Assessments taken in Semester 2 of 
2022.  Our next academic lettering event is planned for January 2023.  At that time, WHS students 
achieving a 3.5 or above Semester 1 GPA in 2022-2023 will be honored.  Congratulations to the students 
for their academic achievements! 
 
WAC Site Council:   
2022-23  
Staci Claycamp  claycams@usd113.org   
Michelle Cochran  cochran_m_03@yahoo.com 
Barb Clowe  cloweb@usd113.org 
Linda Boyd  lindaboyd_99@yahoo.com  
Renee Thieme  renee.wvs@gmail.com 
Chris Shumaker  chris.shumaker@fhlbtopeka.com 
Miles Hanzlicek  mileshanzlicek@yahoo.com   
Kailtlyn Claycamp  23kaicla@usd113.org  
Rylie Nichols  24rylnic@usd113.org   
Rick Schnacker  schnackr@usd113.org 
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MTSS: 
Fall Benchmark screening for Reading and Math concluded on Friday, September 2.  MTSS interventions 
are scheduled to begin Monday, September 19.  Grades PreK-8 have started their Second Step Social-
Emotional Learning lessons and grades 9-12 students have started learning lessons related to their grade 
level Social-Emotional Learning competency; Grade 9 – Self-Regulation, Grade 10 – Assertiveness, Grade 
11 – Conflict Management, Grade 12 – Self-Efficacy.  I would like to thank the BLT, teachers, instructional 
staff, and Mrs. Gatz for their diligent work to help prepare us for implementation. 
 
2021-2022 Updates: 

 

 We have one foreign exchange student this year, Denis Speck from Germany 

 Our current PreK-12 enrollment is 124 
 
 

 


